
 

PART OF ADDENDUM 1 – THE BID OPENING DATE HAS BEEN CHANGED TO TUESDAY, 

SEPTEMBER 20, 2022 AT 11:00 AM. THE PRIOR BID DATE OF  

THURSDAY AUGUST 25, 2022 AT 1:00 PM IS CANCELLED 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed bids will be received by the Purchasing Agent of the Township of 

Montgomery on September 20, 2022 at 11:00 AM local prevailing time, Council Chambers, Room 118A, 100 

Community Drive, Skillman, NJ 08558 at which time and place bids will be opened and read in public for: 

 

STAGE II WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT FLOOD PROTECTION PROJECT 

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION 

 

The Township of Montgomery is accepting bids for the Stage II Wastewater Treatment Plant Flood Protection 

Project. This project includes construction of a perimeter flood wall, effluent pump station, storm water collection 

system and pump station, process aeration system improvements, rehabilitation of the final clarifiers, new effluent 

disc filters, new ultraviolet disinfection units, new post aeration system, new sludge storage tank, replacement of the 

pre-engineered metal Filter Building, cured-in-place-pipelining of the 12-inch outfall, new SCADA system, electrical 

system improvements, paving and miscellaneous site improvements, and all appurtenant work required by the 

Contract Documents. 

 

Bid documents are available electronically (PDF format) or printed copies may be picked up at the Engineering 

Department during regular business hours 8:00 am to 4:30 pm. Electronic copies are available by email request. An 

email address shall be provided which permits delivery certification and the requester shall confirm receipt of the 

bid documents in writing. Print pick-ups are charged a NON-REFUNDABLE FEE OF $200.00 PER SET in the 

form of a check payable to the “Township of Montgomery”. Submit electronic bid document requests and any 

questions in writing to: EngineeringBids@twp.montgomery.nj.us  

 

Please take further notice that on or about July 26, 2022, the Township caused the publication of an advertisement for the 

receipt of bids for these services to take place on August 25, 2022. Pursuant to the Local Public Contracts Law, the August 

25, 2022 receipt date was CANCELED. However, the bidding and contract documents issued by the Township for the 

original August 25, 2022 bid receipt, along with the document subsequently annexed thereto and entitled “Addendum 

No. 1”, are to be used for the September 20, 2022 opening. Any new bidders shall be provided the same bidding and 

contract documents, along with Addendum No. 1. 

 

Donna Kukla, RMC, QPA 

Purchasing Agent 
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